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Family homes for
shorter commute
By Gill Oliver
goliver@nqo.com

WITH the ongoing roadworks
in Oxford and added congestion
caused by the start of the
school year, manymotorists
stuck in slow-moving traffic
may be dreaming about living
closer to the city centre.
Oxford letting agents Finders

Keepers claim to have the
answerwith a choice of two
four-bedroom family homes in
North Oxford.
The locations could help beat

the traffic bymaking it easier
to reach key Oxford schools
and the city centre by foot,
bicycle or bus.
The first is a spacious,

detached home in Summers
Place, which could be the
perfect base for a family.
The property has four double

bedrooms and three bathrooms.
There are two reception

rooms, onewith a feature
fireplace and a kitchen/
breakfast roomwith doors to
the garden.
It also has a back garden,

garage and off-street parking. It
is a short cycle ride from
Oxford Parkway railway
station, Summertown and the
city centre.
It is available to let

unfurnished at £2,500 per
month.
The second property is a

recently renovated family home
in a Summertown side road,

close to shops, schools and the
ring road.
The house, in Lonsdale Road,

includes four bedrooms and two
bathrooms.
A glamorous, extended

kitchen has a vaulted ceiling
and glazed doors to the garden
plus there are two reception
rooms, including onewith a
fireplace andwood-burning
stove. There is a low-
maintenance back garden and
tenants have use of one off-
street parking space.
It is available to let, furnished

or unfurnished, at £2,995 per
month.
Formore information on

either property, call Finders
Keepers on 01865 311011 or see
finders.co.uk

The kitchen/
breakfast
room of
this home
in Lonsdale
Road,
Summertown,
opens
on to the
garden. The
house, left,
is available
to rent at
£2,995 a
month
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This
home in
Summers
Place,
North
Oxford, is
available
to rent at
£2,500 per
month,
also
through
Finders
Keepers


